
 

 

 

 

February 10, 2022 

 

Board Memo 009-2022: Realignment of Inspection Service Divisions 

 

Executive Board, 

 

The Postal Service have informed NAPS the Inspection Service intends to streamline their field 

structure by realigning divisions under their authority to better leverage existing resources and to 

align closer with current Retail and Delivery districts. The Newark Division will be dismantled 

and the resources will be reallocated to the Philadelphia Division and Miami Division. 

 

Please share this information with your membership.  

  
Thank you and be safe. 
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